
Amnesty International UK Governance Taskforce (GTF) 

Update, 1 November 2013 

 

The GTF met again on 12 October and received reports from each of the sub-groups.  So far we have 

mainly been identifying what structures exist and their inter-connections; what ‘rules’ govern both 

AIUK and the International movement; and how AI communicates with and consults members. This 

may not sound like much, but believe me, the sub-groups have been working very hard and even 

defining ‘members’ isn’t easy. 

We are next due to meet on 16 November and have agreed that we will concentrate on prioritising 

the various strands of work, identifying what recommendations will be appropriate eg for the next 

board meeting and the 2014 AGM.  We are working on a timeline of key delivery dates, which we 

will publish shortly.   

Additionally, we have received some questions from members and have agreed to produce a Q&A 

document which we can update during the life of the Taskforce.  

If you would like to keep in touch with the work of the Governance Task Force, please visit our page 

on the Amnesty UK website (www.amnesty.org.uk/content.asp?CategoryID=12463). Here we will be 

posting the minutes of our meetings and other information about our work. 

 

Sheila Banks 

Chair, Governance Task Force 


